
From Mrs Barber 
The children are enjoying their new outdoor 

equipment on the field now that the weather is 

warmer.  Children can now wear their summer 

uniforms. They will still require a coat in school 

for PE journeys to the Village Hall and for colder 

days. 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Jack H 
For always caring for others and 

helping them. 
 

Year 2 – Jamie 
For  persevering and challenging 

himself in his 3 minute dash. 
 

Year R / 1— Anna 
For creating a great story hill 

about Paddington Bear. 

 

Week ending 5th May 2017 

Reminder 
Year R / 1—PE, Games kit Tuesday &  

     Wednesday 

Year 2—    PE/Swimming kit  

    Tuesday &  Wednesday 

Year 3/4—    PE/Games kit Tuesday,  

    Clarinet Wednesday 

Letters 

Club letters—Whole School 

Club acceptance letters  

Children’s Passport letters 
 

 

Bags2Schools 

Date for bags is 

Thursday 11th May 

2017 

After School Clubs 

Clubs begin on Monday 

8th May.  Children have 

been given all their 

choices.  Spaces are 

available in Tennis club 

on Fridays.    

Board games club does 

not begin until 6th June 

when Mrs Karban starts.  

Many Happy Returns to: 

Freya 

Ruby 

Emily B 

Holli-Mae 

George 

Antonia 

Alice 

 

who celebrates their  birthdays 

this week. 
 

Contact Details 

Please ensure you update 

the office of any new 

home phone numbers, 

work numbers or  

addresses. 

Mrs Mayo 

Mrs Mayo will be starting 

her Maternity Leave on 

Friday 12th May.  

Dates to look forward to 

17th May Cathedral Visit—Whole School 

19th May School Photographs—Whole School 

26th May Bell Boating Practice—Year 4 


